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Iredell-Statesville Schools

Sunscreen Guidelines
Sunscreen not only helps prevent sunburns, but can also decrease the risk of skin cancer and aging caused by the sun. Skin cancer is on the rise and the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) states it is the most commonly diagnosed cancer in the United States. With that in mind, Iredell-Statesville Schools has amended their sunscreen guidelines to only require a note from a parent. A physician signature is no longer needed. New guidelines are as follows:
1. Sunscreen must be in a zip lock bag (to avoid spillage and/or leaking in the book bag) with the student’s name on the sunscreen and a note from the parent allowing their child to use sunscreen. 

2. The brand of sunscreen must be previously used by the student to avoid allergic reaction at school.  

3. Sunscreen will stay in student’s book bag until time to apply and be returned to book bag after applying.
4. Student must be able to apply own sunscreen 

5. Sunscreen may not be shared with other students (allergic reaction)
*** Sunscreen will not be provided by the school, nor will staff be responsible for applying or reminding students to use sunscreen.
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